
Ballincollig Carrigaline Municipal District Meeting on 15th May 2017

To: Chairperson and Each Member of the Municipal District

I refer to the following Notice of Motion from which is on the Agenda for the meeting of the
Municipal District on the 15th May 2017.

Cllr O’Donnabhain:

“This Municipal District requests double yellow lines to be painted on the approach road to
the Ballincollig Regional park, in particular from the bend in the road for 200m, and also in
the region of the entrance to Westcourt/Westcourt Heights.”

Report from Don O’Sullivan, Ballincollig Area Office:

We will review this area and consult with An Garda Síochána and revert with a proposal.  

Kevin O’ Regan
Municipal District Officer 
15th May 2017


